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Portion of Michigan Street to Close from November 18– 22 for New Gas Main

[Duluth, MN] Beginning Monday, November 18, Michigan Street from 21st to 24th Avenue West will close so that a new gas main
can be installed. A detour will be created from 24th Avenue West to Superior Street, also from 21st Avenue West back to Michigan
Street. This closure will be in effect from November 18th until Friday, November 22, 2019.
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